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Eva Patzschke, Julia Wiedemann, Susanne Schmitt
Museum für Naturkunde 
Invalidenstr. 43, 10115 Berlin
Germany

14th April 2018
Dear Professor Macleod, 

We wish to submit an original research article entitled “Museums' Strategies for Opening up to Open Access” for consideration by “Museum and Society”. 
We confirm that this work has not been published elsewhere, nor is it currently under consideration for publication elsewhere.

In this paper, we report on how museums react to the public and political demands of open access to their digital content. Using a qualitative empirical approach, we have conducted 21 interviews with German museum representatives for our study. Our results show what conditions can play a role in the efforts of museums to address the digital transformation and that the ways of utilising their digital content are subject to very different influences, such as the institutional self-image and culture of the museum. We found that there are four types of logics that museums follow. 
We believe that this manuscript is appropriate for publication by “Museum and Society” because it gives insights into how museums deal with the cultural changes brought along by the digital transformation.  It can help museums to reflect the state on their way to open up their digital wealth for society and in order to foster knowledge exchange.   

We have no conflicts of interest to disclose and we appreciate the open access format of the journal.
Please address all correspondence concerning this manuscript to me at julia.wiedemann@mfn.berlin.
Thank you for your consideration of this manuscript. 
Sincerely,
Julia Wiedemann
